
 
 

 

This year Toormina High School will be visiting the snow! The excursion is a fantastic 

chance for students in the junior school (Years 7 - 10) to learn how to ski or 

snowboard with their peers in the NSW Snowy Mountains. 

 
The excursion will take place from Sunday 21st August – Friday 26th August 2016 and 

involve a 5 Day Ski Program at Perisher. 

The cost per student includes the following: 

 5 nights’ accommodation 

 All meals (6 dinners, 5 breakfasts, 5 lunches) 

 5 day lift and lesson passes 

 Ski equipment hire including a neck warmer and drink bottle 

 Supervision and professional graded lessons with experienced Perisher 

program staff 

 Evening recreation activities 

 Secure and private storage facilities at the snow fields 

 Transport to and from ski tube terminal including entry and tickets 

Lift, lesson and ski tube terminal passes purchased at Jindabyne would normally cost 

over $700 alone without the additional cost of accommodation, meals, ski 

equipment hire etc. 

The cost of the excursion will be $1000 per student. We will look to begin fundraising 

in the coming weeks to cover the cost of transportation to and from Toormina High 

School. 

  

As we have limited places available the first 100 students to return their permission 

notes and a deposit of $200 on Friday 19th February will be allocated seats on the 

bus with some priority being given to Year 10 2016 students. Beyond that a waiting list 

will be established. 

  

All Years 7 - 10 students will be given an information/permission note on Friday 5th 

February with parents and students will be able to make deposit payments to the 

Front Office from 8:30am on Friday 19th February. 

  

 

Any enquires to Laura McRae, Head teacher Welfare 
 


